AVON-AVON LAKE REPUBLICAN CLUB TREASURER’S REPORT

April 2021

Balance Forward $1071.40

Income DUES $950.00

Door Donations $165.00

Total $2186.40

Expenses

|

Will Quinn {Security) $180.00 ck 501
Pete Catanese (Web Site) $87.00 ck 502
Copy Plus {(Stamp) $30.05 ck 503
Jillian McDonnell (Name Badges) $224.69 ck 504
Total $521.74

Balance 4-1-21 $1664.66



Avon/Avon Lake Republican Club Minutes
March 11, 2021
Red Tail Country Club Avon, Ohio

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm.

Approximately 120 people were in attendance.

The meeting opened with Bob Mayer leading the Pledge of Allegiance.

Jim Jameson led us in a moment of remembrance of Rush Limbaugh.

The Minutes of the February meeting were unanimously approved.

The February Treasurer’s Report was unanimously approved as presented.

Andrew McDonnell introduced Guest Speaker Frank LaRose, Ohio Secretary of State.

Guest Speaker Frank LaRose:

Graduated High School in 1997

Served United States Army with the 101st Airﬂorne, and was with the Special Forces as a Green
Beret

Took office as Secretary of State in January 2019

Our Party will disagree and debate but stressed unity; we should be “joyful warriors”

We should focus on voter registration; see ohio.gov

If HR1 passes Chio will file a suit against this legislation

Go to website frank@ghiosos.com

Action Committee:

In dealing with others, be positive and respectful
Support organizations such as Goya Foods and My Pillow

Proposed amendments to the Avon-Avon Lake Republican Club By-Laws were presented. The
amendments to the By-Laws will be voted on at the next meeting.

Club action items were discussed:

Letters were signed to Governor DeWine and Attorney General Yost urging the proposal of bills
which would specify that local and state government would prohibit the purchase of goods or
services directly or indirectly from Big Tech companies that use censorship and bias to
discriminate. They will all be mailed after the meeting.

Encourage Members to join or form a committee to be involved in Club actions



It was moved, seconded, and unanimously approved to adjourn the meeting. The meeting was
adjourned at 8:20 pm.

Respectively submitted,
Steve Vass

Secretary
March 30, 2021



